A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

INDIA INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT CALCUTTA

56-A, Barrackpore Trunk Road, Calcutta - 50
July 13, 1972

Ref. No. PGP/GENL/23/72-186

Mr. B.C Thakurta

Technical Officer

The Institution of Engineers (India)
8, Gokhale Road, Calcutta-20

Dear Sir,
Kindly refer to your letter No. BCT/158 dated July 7, 1972.

We regret for the typographical error in our letter dated June 30, 1972, regarding recognition of the
Associate Membership Examination of your Institution for the purpose of admission to our post-graduate
Programme. Kindly read the second paragraph of the same letter as following:

“The Faculty of the Institution confirms that a pass in both Sections A And B of the AMIE of your
Institution is recognized as an entrance qualification for admission to our Postgraduate Course”

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully
Sd/-
Susanta Ghosh
Programme Officer
Post-Graduate Programme
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